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Letters To The Editor
Journalism Course Needed Here

Dear Editor:
I’m writing in response to your 

editorial in a recent Journal 
concerning the need for 
Journalism classes at UNC-C. I am 
(and several of my friends are) 
quite concerned about this 
deficiency in our curriculum.

Exactly what can we do to get 
a Journalism major or at LEAST 
some Journalism courses at 
UNC-C? I’m one freshman who 
doesn’t want to be forced (and 
that’s just about what it is) to 
transfer to Carolina to study. I 
happen to like THIS branch of the 
University.

Any suggestions? 
a concerned freshman 
Kathy Campbell

Dear Editor,
It started late what ever it was 

- “A Jewish 11:30.” stated H. 
Winniman, Asst. Union Jock; a 
very diversified subject matter - 
including Speaker - Ban. 
Censorship, Administrative policy, 
and even members of the 
Administration. Bill Billups felt 
that he wasn’t contacted by 
students who felt they had 
warranted complaints. Certain 
students felt they needed more 
voice in physical union policies.

Bill Sloan has a paranoia about 
Conservatism, guns and school in 
general. Jerry WiUims, some 
people feel, leans a little to the 
liberal side, has psychological 
feelings concerning loaded guns, 
and Sunday School supplements, 
and ACTUALLY. He feels 
forward looking faculty won’t 
come to a nanny atmosphere that 
is evident around here. Some 
Freshman gave a very dramatic 
reading; even written by himself

This freshman even feels he is 
interested enough to rebel from 
the majority feeling of
anti-anything. Big Ben feels 
interrelated with student, black 
and black power. Some of us are 
hung up on something. Ben also 
reads well, but without the
dramatics of a freshman.

Dr. Rieke did help clear up
some muddy water concerning 
parking- now it is clear muddy 
water. All we know is that 
ramifications of parking are to be 
cleared up in local courts; “certain 
individuals on campus have the 
typical Southern Syndrome,” say 
dumpy Dan Morrill. He states that 
people just don’t get worked up 
about things, he, I presume is
forward looking faculty, and he 
does get worked up!

Professors seemed to take over 
in the latter part. Dr. Hill bitched 
about “bitch” and was backed up 
by us, WE BELIEVE! He and 
dumpy Dan have gone into a 
profession and they want to be 
sure they get students to get their 
ideas changed. He wants faculty 
ideas changed. He is also dramatic. 
But of course my ideas are 
probably unfounded. “Above all 
make your bitching count..” 
quote by Dr. Hall.

A Review - By D. Rabbitt

Dear Editor,
This letter is in reply to the 

many criticisms and inquiries 
concerning the Bookstore. Let me 
first say that I am always open to 
suggestions and a suggestion box 
is now in the Bookstore for the 
use of patrons, including 
bookstore employees. I am also 
willing to discuss at any time
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The population of the country 
is 180 million, but there are 64 
million over 60 years of age, 
leaving 116 million to do the 
work. People under 21 total 59 
million which leaves 57 million to 
do the work. 31 million Govt, 
employees leaves 26 million to do 
the work. Six million in the armed 
forces leaves 20 million workers. 
Deduct 17 million State, county, 
and city employees which leaves 3 
million to do the work. There are

2,500,000 people in hospitals, 
asylums, etc. leaving 500,000 
workers. But 450,000 of these are 
bums or others who will not 
work, so that leaves 50,000 to do 
the work. Now it may interest 
you to know that there are 
49,998 people in jail so that leaves 
just two people to do the work, 
And that is you and me. Brother, 
and I'm tired doing everything by 
myself, SO LET'S GET WITH IT!

t Sandwiches Restaurant Home
3 minutes from LJMC—C on cooking 

US. 29
open from 7AM 'til 11:^0 PM 6 Days Per Week 

Serving Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner

Hereford Barn Sfeak House, Inc. 
Apply in Person For work 

Part-time or Regular 
Experienced Waiters or Waitresses

Dear Mr. Editor;
Being one of the more 

apathetic students on campus, I 
am inclined to spend a good deal 
of my free time studying in the 
library; and not being particularly 
overwhelmed by free time, I am 
inclined to resent that which 
interrupts my study. Therefore I 
would like to take this 
opportunity to make public what 
I resent in hopes that those 
responsible may be confronted 
with their sins and return to the 
straiglit and narrow:

1. those who talk constantly in 
the group study areas;

2. those who talk at all in the 
quiet study area;

3. public relations tours; and
4. faculty members (generally 

in groups of two who seem to 
think that their exalted position 
exempts them from rules).

Thank you
Patsy Stokely

Dear Editor:
In my letter last week I made a 

mistake and addressed the teacher 
about whom I was talking as the 
Head of his Department. This 
implied that 1 was referring to Dr. 
Reike of the History Dept. But he 
is not the teacher, and I would 
like to apologize to him.

I might add that since my letter 
appeared in the paper, my class 
has been dismissed by this teacher 
within seconds after the bell rings. 
I thank him for giving my time 
back to me.

Disgusted Student

HOW MUCH OF THIS 
MONTH'S PAYCHECK 
WILL YOU HAVE IN 
25 YEARS' TIMET

Not too many people will be 
able to give a satisfactory an­
swer to thatquestion. However, 
CML policyholders know that 
their "Blue Chip" policies guar­
antee that the dollars invested 
today will be on hand in the 
future, either as cash reserves 
or income for retirement.

Why not take that first step 
toward a financially secure fu­
ture now? CaH us today. 
Contact your Connccticutt 
Mutual Campus Represent­
atives - Dick MeGorgan, 
Scott Welton. and Ivan 
Henrichs.

Entertaiiimeiit
(Continued from Page 6)

anything pertaining to the 
operation of the bookstore, 
including the price of all texts.

1 believe that the University 
Bookstore is an intricial part of 
the University system and is here 
to serve the students, faculty, and 
staff and should be operated with 
the purpose of suppling them with 
their needs.

If at any time I can be of 
further assistance, do not hesitate 
to consult me.

Cordially Yours,
Hugh M . Jolley 
Manager.

allowed to set foot. The tune carries a primordial flavor 
that makes it the best selection on the entire record. 
Demonic or deistic, which ever impression “Lord of the 
Re edy River” gives the listener, it is bound to be a lasting 
one. The strings, clarinet, and harp in “Hurdy Curdy Man” 
recapture the tone of the original version so completely 
that the listener barely misses the lyrics. The chello solo of 
"Catch the Wind” is more than memorable, as is the sax in 
“Young Girl Blues.” “You are but a young girl working 
your way through the phonies.” “A Sunny Day” is nice and 
scenic, but doesn’t quite convey Donovan’s style. The 
Lewis version of “Three King Fishers” gets away with a 
loose interpretation of the original by maintaining that 
mysterious aura of rippling waters and the piimative Fisher 
King imagery (see Frazer’s GOLDEN BOUGH). The bells 
and skipping strings of “Jennifer Juniper” are quite similar 
to The Beatles treatment of their own "Penny Lane.”

On the cover Donovan writes, “All happiness to the 
world of music lovers. Let it be known that 1 happily make 
the pictures of beauty move in thymind. Let it be know 
that these songs open a new world to my songs, through 
which 1 am wandering.” The wise music lover would be 
well-advised indeed to wander with this poet.

Bus boy Part-time or regular $2.25
,Mr, Sullivan

4320 N.85 Service Road

THE CAROLINA JOURNAL is 
still looking for new staff members. 
Anyone interested is requested to 
call R. T. Smith, F. N. Stewart, or 
Sherry Drake at 596-7852.

Bill Billups is still looking for in­
terested students to serve on exec­
utive committees. Contact him in 
the S. G. A. Office.

A small group of male UNC-C 
students has recently moved in­
to a large house in Charlotte & 
they are looking for furniture 
with which to furnish their new 
residence. Anyone who has a : 
piece or two of old furniture ' 
that he wishes to part with is ' 
requested to call 399-0951 or ' 
334-8892.

The Amber House

A good University like UNC-C deserves good food, and that’ 
what we serve from six in the morning ‘til 11 ;30 at night.

5625 North Tryon Street

Servomation
Serving the University community from our new 
facilities at 5041 Belhaven Boulevard.

Phone 392-7331

HERLOCKER’S 
PARK DRIVE-IN

1 1/2
Miles
Behind
UNC-C
on
Route 29

On
the
Curb
inside

Students enjoy the Herlock Burner 

“A \1eal on a Bun” for only 19^
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